
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Attendance and Punctuality – up to Friday 12th May 
 

 Attendance Number of lates this week 

Nursery  97% 6 

Reception 93% 7 

Year 1 98% 13 

Year 2 96% 3 

Year 3 95% 11 

Year 4 94% 10 

Year 5 95% 15 

Year 6 97% 8 

 
Celebrating our gifts, talents and achievements: 

 

Behaviour of the week Work of the Week  House Point Update 

Nursery 
Reception 
Year 1 
Year 2 
Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5 
Year 6 

Ava C. 
Penny D. 
Sydney H. 
Charlie K. 
Zara G. 
Kai B. 
Michael Mc. 
Daisymae T. 

Nursery 
Reception 
Year 1 
Year 2 
Year 3 
Year 4 
Year 5 
Year 6 

James C. 
Riley W. 
Harry L. 
Nel L. 
Libbie F. 
Patrick R. 
Lydia O. 
Phoebe F.  

 

Mars:825 
 
Neptune:797 
 
Jupiter:739 
 
Venus:710  

Cha 

Year 5 Bikeability: 

Year 5 will be taking part in cycling proficiency lessons on Monday and Tuesday next week. 

Information has already been sent about this. Please make sure your child wears suitable 

clothing.  
Y3 Chester Trip: 
 

Y3 will be visiting Chester next Tuesday as part of their Topic work on The Romans. Information 

has already been sent home about the trip and details of the day.  

School Trips: 

Class teachers have been busy organising end of year trips for next half term. Please make sure 

you pay your child’s class teacher for the trip as they need to keep a record of money and 

permission slips. Thank you!    

Nursery and Reception Ambulance Visit: 
 

The ambulance service will be visiting our EYFS pupils on Tuesday as part of their current 

Topic work. We have more special visitors planned for after half term.  

Own Clothes Day: 

On Friday 26th May, we will be holding a non uniform day to celebrate the last day of term. 

Pupils who wish to come into school in their own clothes must pay a 50p donation. School closes 

at 3pm as normal for the Whit holidays.   

 

Have a good weekend! 

Mr Hatton 
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